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Oregonians can hardly afford the cost of living and state taxes now yet the State 

Gov’t plans on increasing dozens of taxes & fees. We want less expensive fuel yet 

Oregon plans to tax US dollars per gallon. The State chased out Dutch Bros worth 

13Billion $. So much money disappears via “Climate & Homeless” while our bridges, 

roads & infrastructure crumbles. NO NEW TAXES. NO INCREASE IN TAXES.  


